
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Thursday, September 27th. 

Have you had conversations with your parents about your future plans? Please have your parent’s sign 

the half sheet of paper that you got with the High School and Beyond event flyer, and turn it into your 

first period teacher or the counseling office for a chance to win free Gateway gear!  There will be two 

winners per grade level!  Remember, the High School and Beyond evening event is on Tuesday, October 

9th at Heatherwood Middle School and Jackson High School. 

If you haven’t registered to sell magazines, tonight would be perfect. Remember it is easy, just use your 

QR code.  If you lost the code, there are extras at the kiosk at the front office.  You can even register 

through the Gateway Facebook page.  There is a link and you don’t have to find the QR code paper! 

Mrs. Matheson’s class would like to remind Mrs. Gratz’s class of their challenge…winner receives 

donuts!  Good luck!! 

Today was another COOPS turn in day.  If you didn’t turn your coupons in you still have a chance to get 

one.  COOPS will be handed out for the next three days.  

Don’t forget Gateway students…tomorrow is your day to notch up your Gateway spirit to the next level 

by bringing your most extreme blue and silver.  You could wear crazy socks, tutu’s, and/or crazy 

hair.  Remember all dress code rules apply and no face paint or hats.  Don’t forget tomorrow is extreme 

spirit day! 

Today is ASB Election Day.  Teacher’s please play the PowerPoint and have your students vote. 

Thank you Gateway Guardians and remember – Guard your character! 

 


